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Information items

Since the last Presbytery meeting:

1. Several CPM members attended the Ordination of Yejee (Rachel) Park on May 19 and

Gerson Roca on September 15.

2. In September the Commission held an annual consultation with Candidate Heather

Gordon (Noroton: Darien, CT)

3. The commission also met with Candidate Ryan Joslin (First: New Haven, CT), we

heard him preach, read his statement of faith and exegetical paper, etc. and we

voted him Certified Ready to Receive a Call.

4. Currently under care of the Presbytery are 4 Candidates, and 4 Candidates Certified

Ready to Receive a Call.


